
            
Date: 15th October, 2021 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 

It is notified for the information of all concerned that PMC, PDC and RNC will remain 

closed on Tuesday, 19th October, 2021 on account of “12 Rabi-ul-Awal” and Monday 

18th October 2021 will be considered as long weekend. 

The 1st Year MBBS End of Respiratory Module Paper scheduled for Monday 18th 

October 2021 will be conducted as per already notified schedule.  

Teaching hospitals will remain open on Monday, 18th October, 2021 for all services as 

per routine. 

The hospital administration shall prepare and notify their duty rota for 19th October 2021 

to ensure emergency and patient care.  

The Colleges will reopen on Wednesday, 20th October, 2021. 

 

 
Prof. Dr. Hafeez ur Rahman 
Dean Health Sciences   
 

 
Copy to: 

 Advisor Health & Education  

 Principal PMC, PDC, RNC 

 Executive Director 

 Vice Dean DHPE&R 

 Chairman DPGHE 

 Director Clinical DPGHE  

 Advisor Tarbia  

 All Heads of Departments 

 MS, KTH, MTH, PTH 

 Director HR 

 Director Students Affairs  

 Director Finance  

 Director Security  

 Provost Prime Hostels  

 Chief Warden  

 Warden – Female Hostel 

 All Concerned 

 All Notice Boards 


